
Library Textbook Donation Letter 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Library Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Organization/School Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Subject: Textbook Donation for Underprivileged Students 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of [Library Name] to express our 

commitment to supporting underprivileged students in our community. We understand the 

significant impact that access to educational resources can have on a student's academic journey. 

To this end, we are excited to announce our initiative to donate textbooks to students who may 

be facing financial hardships. We believe that by providing essential resources, we can help 

bridge the educational gap and empower these students to succeed. 

We would like to partner with [Organization/School Name] to identify students in need and 

distribute the donated textbooks effectively. Our goal is to ensure that every student has the 

learning materials necessary to thrive in their studies. 



If you are interested in collaborating with us or if you have any questions regarding this 

initiative, please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. We 

look forward to the possibility of working together to make a difference in the lives of 

underprivileged students. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 


